
NOTICE 
  

Proposed Regulations COMAR 10.37.10 - Opportunity for Public Comment 
  
Please be advised that the Commission will accept written comments on these regulations in advance of 
its October 11, 2017 Public Meeting.  Comments may be sent to Diana Kemp, Regulations Coordinator, 
Health Services Cost Review Commission, 4160 Patterson Avenue, Baltimore, Maryland 21215, or (410) 
764-2576, or fax to (410) 358-6217, or email to diana.kemp@maryland.gov.  Comments must be 
received by September 27, 2017.  This opportunity for comment is offered in addition to the public 
comment period provided for in the proposed regulations to be published in the Maryland Register. 


